
March 2022 

To Whom It May Concern 

U.S. Customs and Border Protection 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Re: Arizona State University fall 2022 semester 

This letter confirms that Arizona State University (ASU) is prepared to welcome new international 

students from around the world for the fall 2022 semester starting on Thursday, August 18, 2022. 

The carrier of this letter is enrolled as an on-campus student at ASU. 

Accordingly, all I-20’s issued by Arizona State University meet the requirements for international 

students to apply for and obtain a nonimmigrant visa and meet the eligibility requirements for entry into 

the U.S. 

ASU also provides all arriving students with access to an emergency line to a Designated School Official 

for any support they may need while entering the U.S., as well as access to an immigration attorney for 
additional support (additional letter provided to student). Please use these resources if you have a 

question about a student's case at the Port of Entry. 

Please be advised that we recognize students may face difficulty entering the U.S. prior to the 

official start of the semester. Students should complete SEVIS New Student Check-in as soon as 

possible upon arrival. 

Sincerely, 

Erik Schmitz, PDSO 

Associate Director 

International Students and Scholars Center 

Arizona State University 

International Students and Scholars Center 

P.O. Box 872812 Tempe AZ 85257-2812 

p: 480-727-4776 f: 480-965-2046 web: www.issc.asu.edu 
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